
Worship Service Today- 2nd Sunday in Lent  

8:30 AM Holy Eucharist 

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

Today: 

  2nd Sunday in Lent 

Next Sunday:      

3rd Sunday in Lent 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

D. Morgan, Al 
LeMoine 
 

 

D. Pretty, 
N.Andrews, G. 
Halley, 
M.Anthony                       
C.Button                                                                                  
 

D. Bishop, W. 
Bishop  10:30 am D. Pretty, N.Andrews, G. Halley, M.Anthony  

                        

K. Pack, G. 
Pack, K. Scott, 
B. Scott, 
                                                                                                  
A. Spracklin, D. 
Scott 
 

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  Amy Anthony 
 

Dennis 
Morgan 

Mary Anthony 
 

Michele Young 

Servers’ Guild:  
 

Austen Scott  Jennifer Warford 

Altar Guild Barbara R., Edna W., Daphne 

H., Elsie B. 

Irene M. , Florence M. Marina 

LeD, Paulette S., Margaret E.  

                                                          
Fellowship Band- will be playing at a Gospel/Country Concert at the Church of the 
Ascension, March 14, 7 PM. Admission is $10.00. 

 
Yoga at St. Peter’s- We are pleased to announce this new program in our parish. 
Join us for an evening of relaxation. Come and give yourself the gift of yoga in our 
beautiful 112 year old church on the hill in Upper Gullies. Yoga will be offered from 
7:30-8:30 pm on Tuesdays from April 25-May 16. The early registration will be $30 
for 4 sessions.  Or you can drop in at a fee of $10 per session. By pre-registering you    
also get the opportunity to bring a friend to one of the sessions. You may pre-register 
by contacting St. Peter’s Church at 744-2648, any morning. Pre-registration will also 
take place in person at 7:15 pm on the first night, April 25. Calling the church to pre-
register is encouraged, as space may be limited. Please bring along a mat, a water 
bottle, a towel or light blanket, and dress in layers. These yoga sessions will be 
appropriate for people of all levels. Beginners are welcome. We look forward to 
seeing you at yoga in the peaceful and inspiring atmosphere of St. Peter’s. 

 
   
 
 

St. Peter’s Church Library 
  We are excited to begin a new Ministry at St. Peter’s that we hope will 
 benefit both young and old. We will enjoy the benefits of a lending library in 
 our own church. It will be housed in the back of our church available for all 
 to access. We will be looking for your help in starting this literary adventure. 
 If you have any gently used books that are fairly current and are willing to 
 donate we would greatly appreciate it. Or if you are shopping and see a 
 great book feel free to buy and donate to this great ministry. We are looking 
 for topics such as: inspirational, self-help, mindfulness, grieving/loss, 
 addictions, healthful living, family relationships, parenting, recipe books, and 
 joyful books. These can be adult or children’s books. Any books or 
 donations may be dropped at the parish office. If you wish any further 
 information please contact Colleen Reid 240-1209 or  colleenreid@nlesd.ca 
 We look forward to sharing and reading at St.Peter’s.  
 

Attention youth and youth leaders!  Mark your calendars for the Fourth 

Annual Avalon Youth Conference- GPS 2017!  This year is bigger than ever 

as we welcome people from Labrador as well as from the Diocese of 

Brandon Manitoba.  There will be sessions for both youth and young adults.  

Here are the details: 

Who?  Youth ages 11years-19 years (There will be sessions for youth and 
for young adults, as well as for leaders and clergy) 
What? GPS 2017- Seeking God’s Direction in Everyday Life and Life 
Everyday! 
Where?  All Saints Anglican Church, Foxtrap 
When? March 30 to April 2 
Our guest speaker will be Bishop Bill Cliff 

 
Part- time Music Director for All Saints Anglican Church, Foxtrap. This is a 
paid position.The successful candidate will be outgoing, enthusiastic, 
creative, organized and demonstrate a love for music. They will enjoy 
working as part of the worship team which includes our organist and adult 
choir. Attending weekly choir practices is expected. Establishing a youth 
choir and helping to select the worship music for our weekly services will be 
key components of this role.  Reporting directly to the Rector of the parish, 
the Music Director will be expected to coordinate the parish’s overall music 
ministry with an aim to create a joyful sound for the music ministry of our 
church. Attendance at our main Sunday worship services is mandatory. For 
further information please contact Archdeacon David Pilling at 
rev.david@allsaintsparish.ca Salary is negotiable. Deadline for Applications 
is March 19, 2017 
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